
 

  

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

NUMBER PENG-12/NB.122/2015 

REGARDING 

REVOCATION OF BUSINESS LICENCE FOR PT BUANA LINTAS PERSADA 

IN THE FIELD OF INSURANCE BROKER 

 

 

 With the issuance OJK Board of Commissioners Decision 

Number   : KEP-518/NB.1/2015 

Date of issuance : September 28, 2015 

Regarding  : Revocation of PT Buana Lintas Persada’s business license as insurance  

     broker company, 

 

Board of Commissioners of Financial Services Authority (OJK) has revoked PT Buana Lintas Persada’s 

business license. This revocation of business license is effective starting from the date of issuance of 

the OJK Board of Commissioners Decision. 

 

 With the revocation of business license, PT Penta Pro Indonesia is therefore prohibited from 

performing business activities in the field of insurance broker, must put down its company name 

board both at its head office and offices other than the head office, and is obligated to settle all 

debts and responsibilities.  

 

 Recent address of the insurance broker company’s head office is at Arthaloka Building, 7th 

Floor Suite 701, Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 2, Jakarta 10220. 

 

 This announcement is subject for public concern and notice.  

 

 

 

 

    Promulgated in Jakarta 

    on October 1, 2015 

  on behalf of  OJK Board of Commissioners 

    Director of Supporting Services in Non-Bank Financial Industry 

 

 

 

    Tattys Miranti Hedyana 


